
PUBLIC ART REPORT –Submitted by Teresa Jensen 

•  
• Selected PARC members for the public art sculpture by John Sterner will be contacted 

this week to participate in an initial meeting to agree upon the purpose and goals for input 
on this commissioned work. John's projected date of installation/capstone will coincide 
with Defeat of Jesse James Days, the weekend after Labor Day in September. 

• Jan Krause of The Award Centre on Division Street has retired; Jan is the person we 
regularly worked with to create commemorative plaques for public art. Devin Johnson of 
Makeshift Accessories will be taking over her clientele. We had submitted text to Jan for 
the Threshold sculpture on the west side of the river, with an initial pricing and proofs 
submitted; after the December ACC meeting and at the direction of the ACC 
members,  we revised the plaque with the addition of the new ACC 1% for the Arts logo, 
plus the city of Northfield logo to be included. We were waiting for a response from her 
supplier for new pricing and for an image of the 1% logo that would represent the look of 
the logo in a plaque. Alice Thomas and Teresa Jensen will be contacting Devin to restart 
this process. 

 


